
 

 

 

TRAVERSE CITY AREA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 
 
 

BUDGET HEARING 
June 22, 2020 

6:00 p.m. 
 
 

In accordance with the current Executive Orders from the Governor's office,  
the June 22, 2020 Board meeting will be held remotely.  

 
The meeting will be broadcast live on Cable Channel 190 and live streamed at: 

https://livestream.com/tcapslive/board 
 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that on June 22, 2020 at 6:00 p.m., the Board of Education of the 
Traverse City Area Public Schools will hold a public hearing to consider the district’s proposed 
2020/2021 budget. 
 

The Board may not adopt its proposed 2020/2021 budget until after the public hearing.  A copy of the 
proposed budget including the proposed property tax millage rate will be available for public inspection 

on the district’s website beginning Thursday, June 18, 2020, at 12:00 noon. 
https://www.tcaps.net/about/departments/business--finance/budget--financial-reports/ 

 
 
 
The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the proposed budget will 
be a subject of this hearing.                                                                   
 
This notice is given by order of the Board of Education. 
 
 
             Pamela G. Forton, Secretary 
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